
February 11, 1997 

V I A  FAX and HAND DELIVERY 

MS. Lila A. Jaber, Esquire 
Chief, Bureau of Water and Wastewater 
Division of Legal Services 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

RE: Docket No. 951056-WS 
Application by PALM COAST UTILITY CORPORATION 
for a rate increase in Flagler County, Florida 

Dear Ms. Jaber: 

On behalf of Palm Coast Utility Corporation, we beseech Commission Staff 
to hold a meeting to discuss mathematical errors in the final order in the above 
rate case. 

As argued in our pending "Motion for Reconsideration" and "Amended Motion 
for Reconsideration or Alternatively, Motion to Correct Computational Errors," 
these mathematical errors are believed to result in understated revenue 
requirements well in excess of $700,000. 

The meeting we propose would involve a careful review of the Commission 
Staff electronic spreadsheet/workpapers which we formally filed in the docket 
with copies to all parties last month. 

Mr. Seidman, and an attorney from our firm, would attend on behalf of the 
utility. 

No non-mathematical matters would be raised. 

In February, we are available at any time except the mornings of February 
{CK --. 

qFp -nd 21. 

Your attention is deeply appreciated. ?PP 
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1 7 '  Division of Records and Reporting (hand delivery) 
WLS /met 

Dr. Mary Bane (via fax & hand delivery) 
Stephen C. Reilly, Esquire (via fax & hand delivery) 
Albert Hadeed, Esquire (via fax & U.S. Mail) 
Richard Melson, Esquire (via fax & hand delivery) 
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